

September 8, 2020

Fenwick Father's Club 505 W. Washington Blvd. Oak Park, IL 60302

Dear Fenwick Father's Club,

Thank you for your donation of non-perishable food items for our pantry at the Catholic Charities office in Cicero. Your support means more than ever as we help families suffering from the economic impact of the COVID-19 crisis.

Demand at our Cicero food pantry has tripled since late March. Many of the families turning to us for help are first-time clients who suddenly found themselves out of work, or had their hours significantly cut, when the shelter-in-place orders went into effect. We expect the need to continue long after businesses start to reopen.

Our food pantries are just one of many ways that Catholic Charities is helping individuals and families in these challenging times. Your support helps make that possible, and we thank you. Together we are making a difference in the lives of those in need.

With gratitude,

Mike Waters

Thank youl